
THE QUAKER QUILL




JUNEJUNE  2023 2023

Details Inside:
Pastor's Note....                 Page 2
The Welcome Table          Page 3
News  & Events                 Pages 4-7
Committee Reports          Page 8
Welcome New 
Members                           Page 9
Pictures from 
Youth Sunday                    Page 10
News & Events                  Pages 11&12
Calendar                            Page 13

 

THE NEWSLETTER OF QUAKER MEMORIAL PRESBYTERIAN 



A Word From Our Pastor
Grace & Peace to You my Friends,

Welcome to the Lazy Days of Summer! But the church doesn’t sleep in this season
there is much to do and be a part of this month! Sign up your elementary children
for our Music and Arts Camp (June 12-15) and if you are available we could use
more volunteers this week to help out! This day camp will be from 9am to noon
Monday through Thursday for children rising K through 6 and there is no cost!
Check out the Welcome Table on Friday, June 9th and invite a friend. Or join me for
coffee on Monday, June 19th, this is always a delightful time for conversation. Be a
part of worship on June 11th…we will be doing something different, Richard & I will
be answering questions during the sermon. All who attend that morning will have
the opportunity to ask theological, church history, biblical, practical questions as
we wrestle with these topics together in worship…you don’t want to miss!

Many have been asking and we have been working hard to find a way to make it
happen…and it is finally happening…this summer we will begin taking pictures for a
new pictorial directory! This is an invaluable tool for our congregation to better
connect with one another…so once the dates and times are released later this
month, be the first to sign up and get a beautiful picture of your family for our new
directory. 

And please sign up to help us with our 2nd Annual John Lynch Birthday Block Party!
It takes lots of folks to make this event possible…Saturday, August 26th!

As many of you hit the highways and the byways for summer vacation, I pray for
traveling mercies and after rest for your souls that you will be brought back safely
to your Quaker family. Post pictures on our social media to let us know where you
are heading. 
            

Love & Light
Anghaarad 







Sign ups are coming for photo

sessions for a new Church Pictorial
Directory. Watch the Companion
and Narthex for the opportunity
have your family’s picture made!

 



It is that time of year again to
prepare for our next Block Party…

we need lots of volunteers to
make this event the success that

it was last year. Sign Up sheets
are in the narthex…don’t miss an

opportunity to welcome our
neighbors! 

  



This month Lunch Bunch will head to Macado's at 3744 Candler's
Mountain Road. Join us on Wednesday, June 21 at 11:30 am. We will
need to give a final head count to the restaurant by Monday, June
19 so please RSVP to Sara by text, call 434-941-3349 or email her
at buzzandsara@gmail.com.

NO AFTER HOURS
    No After Hours this summer but we will resume in the Fall! 




 Coffee with the Pastor
Join Anghaarad for coffee back at Starbucks at 20186 Timberlake Road on Monday, June 19
from 10 am-Noon. Come for a Cup of Joe or tea and great conversation…this is a wonderfully
relaxing time for all members of Quaker and friends.  

New "Comfort My People" Group



We have a new opportunity to share joys and concerns, "just talk" in a safe environment and to grow
spiritualy together. As part of QMPC's participation in the PCUSA's "Comfort My People" Initiative and in
the spirit of the Welcome Table, it will be called the Confort Table. This group will meet on the second and
fourth Thursdays of the month at 10 am on the lover level of the church in the Moseley Chapel. Bring your
favorite coffee mug or tea cup and perhaps a snack. We may plan some outings to either breakfast, lunch
or dinner from time to time. The function of this group may evolve over time as we explore our interests and
needs. Got questions? Email, text or call Peggy Deyerle at mrsdeyerle@gmail.com or 434-258-1256.



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GRADUATES!



Chase Dudley will graduate from Heritage High School 
 Noah DeCarmo & Wyatt Moore will graduate from EC Glass High School




If you would like for the
church to order a copy for
you, sign up in the Narthex
by June 9th. The cost per

book is $13. 

CONGRATULATIONS ALSO TO THE 
2023 WEIGAND SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS!



The following students were awarded scholarships this year:

Noah DeCarmo
Wyatt Moore

Joseph Plucker
Christopher Webb

Olivia Webb



Sign your children and their friends up now for the Music & Art Camp coming up June 12-15
from 9am to noon. The children will have instruction in singing, musical instruments, art,
dancing and plenty of time to play and be kids. The theme is Secret Service and will look at
how we use our gifts to serve one another. 






News from the Property Committee



The Property Committee needs your help. We’re a committee of 8 and this is a big
building to maintain. In the past, we were blessed to have the ROMEO’s take care of a lot
of the everyday chores and small projects. Now that they have disbanded, these jobs fall
to the Property Committee and the congregation as a whole.
Here are some examples:
         Inspect all fire extinguishers and log findings
         Change light bulbs
         Clear out unused rooms/closets
         Make minor repairs around the church property
Please join us on the third Saturday of each month, from 9-12, to assist with these and
other projects. If you can help at any other time, contact Steve Bryan
(bryan_se@msn.com) or the church office.

Other Items to Report:
•The A/C units for the Chancel & Narthex areas are repaired and operational.
•The Sanctuary unit will not arrive until July 2nd at the earliest.
•The Library unit is still a work in progress
•Mulch was spread around the shrubbery, trees, and flower beds.
•The Call Button/Speaker at the front door has been replaced.
•The New Phones can now remotely open the front door.

If you’d like to join the Property Committee, please contact Deborah at the church office
or Steve Bryan (bryan_se@msn.com).

Committee 
Reports

mailto:bryan_se@msn.com


Welcome New Members!



Thomas & Savannah Sorrels and Theodore Sorrels who joined QMPC on
Sunday, May 14 by reaffirmation of faith!



Youth Sunday was Fantastic this year!!



Our youth did an outstanding job leading us in worship. Faith Jacob delivered a beautiful
and heartfelt meditation. A big thank you to all our youth families who helped make this
possible. We especially thank Casey Wood for his musical leadership and our youth
leadership team: Liz Huband, Susie Hubbard, Lauren Hubbard, Micheal Jacob & Skip Wodke! 






GARDEN NEWS

We have already picked and delivered over 56 pounds of vegetables to the Salvation Army and Food
Bank this past month. Join us every Monday and Thursday morning at 9 am to help pick our Garden's
bounty!



Just a reminder that we now offer electronic giving. You can give simply by
scaning the QR code to the side or go to our website www.qmpc.org and click the
GIVE NOW button at the top of the page to be taken to our secure site. There is a
small fee involved and you will have the option to cover that fee when you give.







Online Giving Available

MAY MEMORIALS

                 In Memory of Barbara Ward                                                 
                 by     Covington High School Class of 1965
                          Jane & Robert Wooldridge
                          Sara Curtis
                          Shirley Morris

                 In Honor of Carolyn Eubank 's 80th birthday
                 by     Irene & Dennis Sterne to benefit the South River Meeting House    

Year to Date Financial Report 

Congratulations! to Parents Blair Schrader Kerr & Ryan Kerr
and big sister Hayden on the birth of a son and little brother,
Rowan Wesley Keer on May 13, 2023. The proud grandparents
are Elizabeth & George Schrader.  And the especially proud
great-grandmother is Nancy Cress. 




